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ST, MARTIN'S LADIES' GUILD The St, Martin's Ladies! Guia will hold their regular 

monthly meeting on ween | May 17th, at the home of Mrs. 

R. J. Shemanski, 81 Hudson Drive at 8 o'clock, 
0-0-0 

TOWN TID BITS Mr. Charlie Briddon of the Toronto Office of Dominion Catering was in 

town for a couple of days on a routine visit. 

R. W. ‘Bert Anderson, Vice-President of the Thunder Bay Amateur Hockey association 

was here over the past week-end to attend the Annual Banquet of the North Shore Hockey 

League. 

Capt. We H. Roberts of the 67th L.A.A. Reg't., Fort William, spent 3 days with us 

making a periodic check of the local Reserve Army unit. 

The Open Bowling Tournament scheduled to take place this month has been cancelled 

due to insufficient entries, 
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THE FOLLOWING IS A LETTER RECEIVED FROM THE DISTRICT OFFICE OF THE CANADIAN RED CROSS 

SOCIETY 

LongLae Pulp and Paper Company Limited, 

Terrace Bay, Ontario, 

Attention: Mr, E, L. Veitch 

Dear Sir: 

On behalf of the Port Arthur Red Cross Society and the Campaign Committee, I 

wish to acknowledge with sincere thanks the generous contributions to the 1950 Red Cross 

Campaign. 

We would also like to express our appreciation to your employees who subscribed 

so generously, and to all members of your staff who gave their time and effort to make 

this campaign so successful, 

This money will enable the Red Cross to carry on its peacetime program with the 

same efficiency and fervour as prevailed during the war years. 

Yours very truly, 

THE PORT ARTHUR RED CROSS SOCIETY, 

D, R. Bustin, 
Campaign Chairman, 
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TWO KIWANIS CLUB COMMUNITY EVENTS COMING UP 

Afternoon Tea and Bake Sale 
Hotel Terrace 

Saturday afternoon May 20th 

2:00 pom, to 5:00 p.m, 

EVERYBODY WELCOME 

Fert William Male Choir Concert 
Saturday June 10th 8315 Pom, 

Terrace Bay Recreation Hall 

Tickets available from any member ef 
the Kiwanis Club or at the Post Office, Hudson's 

Bay, Lumbers, Greenwoods, Imperial Bank or 
Hotel Terrace, 

0-0-0 - 
STOP THE PRESS - FLASH THANK YOU, TERRACH BAY - The Kiwanis Club of Terrace Bay wishes 

to express their appreciation of the co-operation which enabled 

them to ship nearly 700 bags to Winnipeg for use in combating flood conditions,


